
 

CRD WATER SERVICES 
WATER MAIN UPGRADE ADVISORY 

 

ADMIRALS ROAD 
FROM 

MAPLEBANK ROAD 
TO 

ISLAND HIGHWAY/CRAIGFLOWER ROAD 
 

DECEMBER 2016 TO MARCH 2017 
 

-UPDATE- 
 
CRD Integrated Water Services will be replacing their water main on Admirals Road 
from Maplebank Road (just north of the Esquimalt municipal border) to the Island 
Highway/Craigflower Road intersection in View Royal starting in December 2016. The 
project is scheduled for completion by March 2017. 
 
Please be advised that Capital City Paving will be paving the new water main trench on 
Admirals Road, from Maplebank Road in Esquimalt to Hallowell Road, from Tuesday, 
February 14th, 2017 to Thursday, February 16th, 2017, during the daytime hours of 
9:00AM to 3:00PM. Single lane traffic will be in effect along Admirals Road through the 
paving area. 
 
Also, from Tuesday, February 14th, 2017 to Friday, February 17th, 2017, CRD Water 
crews will be installing the new water main between Aldersmith Place and Hallowell 
Road during the daytime hours of 9:00AM to 3:00PM. Two lanes of traffic will be 
maintained along Admirals Road through the construction area. 
 
Nighttime water main work will take place on Tuesday, February 14th, 2017 at Admirals 
Road and Lekwammen Drive during the hours of 7:00PM to 6:00AM. Single lane traffic 
will be in effect.  
 
Nighttime work will also take place on Thursday, February 16th, 2017 at Admirals Road 
and Hallowell Road during the hours of 7:00PM to 6:00AM. Two lanes of traffic will be 
maintained along Admirals Road through this construction area. 
 
Traffic Control Persons will be situated in, and in advance of, the work zone to assist 
motorists, pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
For additional information, please visit the CRD’s website at: 
www.crd.bc.ca/admirals-watermain 
 
For general enquiries, please contact: 
Barry Ryan at (250) 474-9637 or by email at bryan@crd.bc.ca 
Adrian Betanzo at (250) 474-9628 or by email at abetanzo@crd.bc.ca 
 
For construction and traffic related concerns, please contact: 
Gary Jay at (250) 883-0611  
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